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Dear City Clerk,

Please submit my public comment into the record at City Council meeting on
January 28, 2025 in reference to File # 13-25.

Sincerely,
Tai Lam

----------

Dear City Council,

Please consider amending Malden's current zoning legislation relevant to
Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs) in order for ADUs so that they are easier to
build in the city.  The current zoning laws that affect ADUs are currently set
up in an unreasonable manner, so that to complying with them 100% is not really
possible.  This would help address Malden's housing needs.

Sincerely,
Tai Lam
223 Oliver St.
Malden, MA 02148

----------
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